Tribal College Faculty Fellowship 

The Conference on College Composition and Communication (CCCC) and the American Indian Caucus are pleased to announce the Tribal College Faculty Fellowship.  If you teach at a tribal college and are interested in attending the CCCC 2005 conference in San Francisco (16-19 March), the American Indian Caucus, a group of teachers and scholars who come together to support and develop research related to composition, language, and literature, invites you to apply. We offer two Tribal College Faculty Fellowships in the amount of $750 each.

With this fellowship, we hope to create opportunities for Tribal College Faculty members to become involved in CCCCs. Featuring over 500 sessions on teaching, writing and literacy programs, language research, history, theory, and professional and technical communication, the annual CCCC conference provides a forum for thinking, learning, networking, and presenting research on the teaching and learning of writing.  
For more information, visit the American Indian Caucus website at:  www.ncte.org/groups/caucuses/amindian/  

Selection criteria and how to apply:

A selection committee made up of American Indian Caucus members will review applications for the Tribal College Faculty Fellowship.  Fellowship awards of $750 will be decided on the basis of financial need and overall quality of application letter.  You do not need to present at CCCC in order to qualify for this award.

By January 15, 2005, submit an application letter (on institutional letterhead) describing:
· Who you are and what you do at your tribal college

· What you hope to gain from the experience of attending CCCC

· How you plan to supplement fellowship fund in order to attend CCCC

Send your application or questions to:

Stephen Brandon

University of New Mexico 

Dept. of English Language and Literature

MSC03 2170

1 University of New Mexico

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87131-0001

sbrandon@unm.edu or steve.brandon@cherokeenation.zzn.com
